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The Mumbai Port Trust, Mumbai has informed this Directorate that they have terminated the agreement 

with the Board of Director of FOSMA Maritime Institute and Research Organization to run MBPT 

FOSMA Seafarers Training Institute and closed the Institute w.e.f. 30.3.2002. 

In view of above it is hereby informed that the activities of the MBPT FOSMA Seararers Training 

Institute has been closed w.e.f. 30.03.2002 and the approvals to all courses conducted by the Institute 

are withdrawn w.e.f.30.03.2002. 

 
Sd/- 
( Naresh Salecha) 
Sr. Dy. Director General of Shipping 
  

   

 


